Dicembcr 8, 1967

Anadarko Production Company
P. O. Box 260
Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Shut-in wells
Gentlemen:
We note from recent production reports that the subject
well has not been producing. Therefore, unless notified

otherwise by Form C-127, the well involved will receive no
allowable beginning January, 1968.

Loco Hills (G-8SA)
J L Langford #5-g, 9-18-29

Very truly yours,

01l Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/ jw
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